
Film Archive Resource Centre to be
temporarily closed

     The Hong Kong Film Archive (HKFA) of the Leisure and Cultural Services
Department (LCSD) will temporarily close its resource centre from November 2
onwards for renovation work. The service concerned is expected to resume on
November 30. During the closure period, members of the public can continue to
search for information of the HKFA collection online through the LCSD Museums
Collection Management System
(https://mcms.lcsd.gov.hk/Search/search/enquire?&request_locale=en).  
 
     For details, please visit
www.filmarchive.gov.hk/en_US/web/hkfa/aboutus/openhl.html or call 2739 2139.
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